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From: Chen, Lily
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed); Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed); Perlner, Ray A. (Fed); Daniel C Smith (daniel-c.smith@louisville.edu)


(daniel-c.smith@louisville.edu)
Subject: RE: pqcrypto video recording
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2016 12:54:39 PM


Dustin:
I do not think that is a problem, because a lot of conferences video the talks. This is not the NIST
conference. We go with what they planned.
(When we organize NIST conferences, whether to provide records become a big deal since we need
to make sure it is accessible for the people who have hearing problems.)
Lily


From: Moody, Dustin 
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 12:26 PM
To: Chen, Lily; Liu, Yi-Kai; Perlner, Ray; Daniel C Smith (daniel-c.smith@louisville.edu) (daniel-
c.smith@louisville.edu)
Subject: pqcrypto video recording
Lily,
PQCrypto regularly videos the talks. Are we fine with having our announcement talk (and Q&A session)
recorded? It's fine with me, although maybe we don't want it recorded in case I say something that may
come back and bite us later.


Thanks,
Dustin
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